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Subject: FW: Minor Variance application #A130/20 Received Jan 29/21

COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT

rrorn
Sent: January-29-21 9:21 AM

To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca>
Cc: AndyM@davieshowe.com
Subject: [External] FW: Minor Variance application #A130/20

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From:
Sent: Thursday, January 28, 2021 11:39 PM

Subject: Minor Variance application #A130/20

| refer to the notice placed at 1435 Center Street, Thornhill, ON in connection with this wonderful cat shelter run by
Donna Cox who does an amazing job at organizing and rescuing abandoned cats, injured, homeless and abused cats due
to no fault of their own.

I hope the shelter will be able to carry on doing what they are doing as they do an amazing service for the community in
getting stray cats off the streets. All cats are fixed therefore reducing the population of more unwanted cats.

In the past, | have adopted 2 lovely cats from them that were tossed out by irresponsible people.

This is the best cat shelter in Ontario and is run by wonderful volunteers, feeding, medicating and nurturing cats until
they find a loving home.

| have visited north Toronto Cat Rescue a number of times, and it is always clean and cats have plenty of good food and
water.

The place is clean and this rented house provides shelter for the homeless cats in a wonderful environment.

It is wonderful to have a shelter in Thornhill, as New Market shelter is too far north and Toronto Humane society is too
far South and some people have no transport to get to those locations if they want to drop off an injured or abandoned
cat or to help volunteer at a shelter.

They allow high school students to volunteer as part of their community hours so that is a very good cause for teenagers
to get involved.

| hope this shelter will continue to do the good work they are doing as there is no other shelter like this one.

It is different from the rest in many good ways.

Renee Goldstein
From thorhill.
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